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SEMINAR ON INCLUSION: DISSOLVING THE BOUNDARIES
FOR CHILDREN WITH SPECIAL NEEDS

The School of Education and Human Development of the University of
Asia and the Pacific (UAP) will conduct a one-day seminar on Inclusion:
Dissolving the Boundaries for Children with Special Needs on January 29,
2011 at the PLDT Hall, APEC Communications Building, University of Asia and
the Pacific, Ortigas Center, Pasig City.

The seminar aims to:

a. bring together the expertise of educators who have taken
inclusion as one of their advocacies in helping and teaching
regular children, children with special needs and their families;

b. provide the participants with a working knowledge of the concept
of inclusion; and

c. reinforce the idea that inclusion is all about belonging and
participating in a diverse society.

The participants to this seminar are teachers from both public and
private schools.

The seminar fee, which will be charged to each participant includes
snacks, lunch, seminar kit and a certificate of participation, is as follows:

Participants Registration Fee
Early Registrants (on or before PhP2,500.00
January 15, 2011)
Registrants after January 15, 2011 PhP2,000.00
Undergraduate students (50% PhP1,250.00
discount)
Graduate students PhP2,000.00

For more information, contact Ms. Josephine Teves at telephone no.: (02)
634-2828 or through e-mail address: mjteves@uap.edu.ph or Dr. Angel Antonio
at e-mail address: aantonio@uap.edu.ph.
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